
 

 

 

To:  Emily Kaylor, Director of Regulatory Policy 
  Office of the Lieutenant Governor of Ohio 
 
Through: Brianne Brown, Chief Legal Council 
  Ohio Department of Medicaid 
 
From:  Icilda Dickerson, Chief 
  Bureau of Long-Term Services and Supports, Ohio Department of Medicaid 
 
Subject: CSIO review of rules 5160-3-10 and 5160-3-14 of the Ohio Administrative Code contained in Electronic 

Rule Filing (ERF) package 178857 
 
Date: August 10, 2017 
 
 
Thank you for your recent review of the Ohio Administrative Code rules referenced above.  Because you had no 
recommendations regarding these rules, the Ohio Department of Medicaid will proceed to file formally with the Joint 
Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR). 

 
 

 

ACTION: Withdraw Proposed DATE: 03/18/2024 4:06 PM
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